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Frequently Asked Questions

Nominees
There are three vacancies on the Board of Directors to be filled, all of which are three-year terms. Each year, the Board of Directors appoints a Nominating 
Committee to review and nominate qualified candidates. The Nominating Committee nominated the following individuals to fill the open positions: 

Jane Pipkin

Jane Pipkin has been a Member of Knoxville TVA 
Employees Credit Union since 1974. She retired 
from TVA and has served on multiple volunteer 
committees for the Credit Union, including 
Chairperson on the Board of Directors from 
2004-2005 and from 2014-2015. Jane 
whole-heartedly believes in the “People Helping 
People” approach and is dedicated to seeing that 
philosophy lived out in the Credit Union. 

Kami Darakshani

Kami Darakshani has been a Member of Knoxville 
TVA Employees Credit Union since 1968. He 
retired from TVA and has served on the Board of 
Directors in a couple of positions, including the 
office of Treasurer. In addition, he has been an 
active volunteer on the Credit Union’s 
Supervisory Committee for many years. Kami 
highly values giving back to both the people and 
communities of East Tennessee and is committed 
to living out a legacy of excellence and service.

Mitchell Weaver

Mitchell Weaver was previously affiliated with 
Mountain Lakes Community Federal Credit 
Union in the Tri-Cities area. He joined the 
KTVAECU Supervisory Committee after the two 
credit unions merged in 2018. His primary goal in 
volunteering for this role is to assist others in 
living out the Credit Union’s mission of “Helping 
Members Grow Financially.”

Why go virtual?
We are grateful for our amazing Members and the opportunity to gather. Annual Meeting has always been a time for Members and Staff to 
celebrate where we’ve been, what we’ve been able to achieve, and look ahead to the future. For the safety of all in mind, while adhering to 
state and local guidelines surrounding the COVID-19 pandemic, the 2021 Annual Meeting will be held virtually.

What to expect?
Instead of gathering in-person, we will broadcast our Annual Meeting through Facebook Live on Tuesday, March 9, 2021, at 7 PM. 

Do I need to pre-register?
In order to be eligible for door prizes, Members will need to 
register for this event on our website. You do not need to 
register to watch the live event. 

How do I register?
We’re glad you asked! You can register online at 
tvacreditunion.com/annualmeeting starting February 9, 2021. 
You will need your account or Member number and a phone 
number to complete the online registration form.

How will I be able to join the Virtual Meeting?
We’ll be setting up a Facebook Live Event for Annual Meeting. 
Facebook will send you an automatic reminder if you RSVP     
to the event. To join live, just visit our Facebook page 
@tvacreditunion. It’s easy!
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Do I need to have a Facebook account to participate in Annual Meeting?
Yes, you will need a Facebook account since we are broadcasting the event  
through Facebook Live.

Will there be door prizes?
All Members who register for the event are entered into a random drawing for  
door prizes. We’ll also have prizes available for kids (those seventeen and under   
do not need to register in order to be eligible). We’ll announce the winners at      
the end of the Meeting!

Do I need to be present during the Facebook Live to win?
No, you do not have to be present in order to win. However, you must be a Member 
and pre-register prior to the event to be eligible for the door prize drawings.

Knoxville TVA Employees Credit Union’s Annual Meeting is more than just an event that happens once a year. 
It’s a commitment by Staff, Members, and Volunteers to keep the Credit Union vibrant and growing.

Federally Insured by NCUA. Routing Number 264279567 See reverse side for more Credit Union news and updates!

Petition Applications
•  Will be available by October 1, 2020, at all branch locations for persons interested in running for one of the three open Board positions.      
•  Must be completed and include a petition of at least 500 signatures of Knoxville TVA Employees Credit Union Members age 18 or older.   
•  Must be postmarked by December 4, 2020, and mailed to: Knoxville TVA Employees Credit Union, ATTN: Secretary for the Board, P.O. Box 36027, Knoxville, TN 37930.

There will be no nominations from the floor, nor an election conducted by ballot at the Annual Meeting. If more nominations than vacancies for the Board of 
Directors are received, Members will be notified at least 30 days prior to Annual Meeting.



Some restrictions may apply. Ask for details. Message and data rates may apply from your wireless carrier.
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Why join Knoxville TVA Employees Credit Union?

Founded in 1934 by a small group of TVA employees looking for a safe place to save their 
money, Knoxville TVA Employees Credit Union remains a community-based Credit Union with a 
commitment to helping Members grow financially. Making Members feel at home and satisfied 
with their experience is our top priority. The entire Credit Union team is ready and more than 
happy to assist you with the friendly, knowledgeable, and professional service you deserve.

With a variety of products and services, the Credit Union has everything you need from 
everyday accounts like checking and savings to auto and home loans! We also offer ways to 

save for retirement, college and more!

ONLINE BANKING
username security code

Everyday Banking | Loans & Mortgages | Planning & Investing | Business Banking | Everything Else

Learn More

Vote for Us!
Best Bank

Best Credit Union
Best Mortgage Company

Federally Insured by NCUA. Even during holiday closings you can access your account 24/7 with online and mobile banking. 
Debit and credit card support is also available 24/7 by calling (865) 544-5400 and selecting option 5 for Cards.

Columbus Day Closing Monday, October 12, 2020
All Credit Union locations will be closed Monday, October 12, in observance of Columbus Day.

Member Appreciation Day Friday, October 23, 2020
We’re celebrating YOU on Friday, October 23! Stop by your local branch or visit the drive-thru for a 
special gift (while quantities last) just for being a Member!

Veterans Day Closing Wednesday, November 11, 2020
All Credit Union locations will be closed Wednesday, November 11, in observance of Veterans Day.

New Mailing and Billing Address 

Please send your payments and any mail correspondence to our new address:  
P.O. Box 36027, Knoxville, TN 37930.
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